Notes from last week’s meeting:  Items in yellow are new additions

Here are my brief notes from our call yesterday. Mostly, the revised version of the survey was our output.
Barbie


1. Greetings – Attendees – Stephanie Braunstein, Stephen Woods, Bill Sudduth, Valerie Glenn, Barbara Miller, Shari Laster, Barbie Selby
2.       Approval of agenda 
3.       No minutes from prior meeting—this is our first (anyone willing to take minutes this time?).
4.       Make decisions on survey text
a. We discussed a number of the questions in depth.  Changes were made to questions 2 and 3, 9, and 10-13.  We decided to add separate questions about liaisons and to ask about elected GODORT positions separately from appointed ones.  
b. Valerie Glenn volunteered to put the survey into Qualtrics.
c. We will work with the Ad-Hoc Committee on Virtual Meetings to include their survey questions in this survey.  
d. We aim to distribute the survey by May 4th, and have it open until May 22.

We agreed to meet again on Monday, April 27 at 3pm Eastern time.
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SHORT ADDITIONAL NOTES TAKEN BY SGB AT END OF CALL:
	Barbara Miller asked a couple of questions: 1) pertaining to liaison appointments—making the distinction between internal and external; and 2) adding a question about leadership training.

The following agenda items in italics and underlined were not addressed because of lack of time:

5.       Make decisions on how many groups will receive survey (important to include discussion from the other ad hoc committee’s conf call)
6.       Timeline concerns:
         Send survey—Valerie/SGB will do this part (see 4b).
         Require survey to be completed.
         Analyze survey—another conf call with everyone or have just 2-4 of us representing both ad hocs work on this ?
         Write up report for Annual—SGB will do this part; report will be done in time to allow members to suggest changes/correct errors before final draft is ready for Annual.

